
 

 

 

 Lester C. Noecker Student Council will be holding a children’s  

pajama collection (sizes 4 through 14). 

 

Please bring a pair of NEW pajamas and wear a pair  

to school on Monday, December 18th!  

*Reminder: No slippers should be worn to school* 

 

Collections will be taken from Thursday, December 7 through  

Monday, December 18 and should be placed in the main office.  

Please do not wrap pajamas. 

 

 

 

About Pajama Program 

Pajama Program provides new pajamas to children in need, many of whom are waiting and hoping to be 

adopted. These children live in various situations including group homes, shelters and temporary housing facilities and 

are shuffled often from one place to another. Many of them have been abandoned, abused or neglected. Most of these 

children have never enjoyed the simple comfort of having a mother or father tuck them in at bedtime with warm, clean 

pajamas. Don’t you love sleeping with warm and cozy pajamas? These children would like to too, also. Please help 

these children to sleep well at night by donating pajamas. 

Pajama Program 
Wear a Pair, Bring a Pair! 

 


